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Curriculum vitae

I was born in 1953 in Aue/§axoni.ä.. After finishing school
education in L972 I studied physise at Hunboldt-University in
Berlin. I started research work in the field of experimental
semieonductor physics (development of luminescence *nd laser
diodes) and gCIt the diploma degree in L977. Although I was
interested in fundamental researeh, there was no corresponding
position offered to me due to my political inactivity. After
several years in industrial R&D departments (measuring techniques
for light sources, development of electronic steerings in machine
building), I worked from 1984 to 1987 at the Joint Institute for
Nuclear Research Dubna (US§R). In the group of Prof. L Golutvinr
I participated in a facility study for the muon spectromeüer of
the neutrino tagging experiment under development at Serpukhov.
Further, i took part in so$e phenomenologieal investigations
connected with gauge boson decays (D. Bardin et aI. ) and elastic
hadron nucleon scattering (AJAX-§IGMA Collab. ). §ince 1988 r work
at the Inetitute for High Energy Physics Zeuthen/Brandanburg. For
some time I dealt with simulation software for rare charged kaon
decays in the above-mentioned neutrino collaborati.on, In
conneetion with my interest to work on a Ph. D. thesisr now I
join the local Zeuthen L$ group. I am taking pert
investigations connected with Bhabha ecattering.
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